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October 29th, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal - McGill University, 

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

He : Appropriations for Museums.

May I suggest for the better working out of the 
budge cs that we change the name of the Museum Workshop 
to that of the "Pathological Museum Workshop", and that 
this be budgeted as follows :

Giroux
Stephens

^2100.00
780.00

secondly, that we create a budget for the General 
i-iuseums Committee;

r(

under this would come
Judah
Miss Bleau (Secy.) 
Bruneile (Ethnological 
Museum)

This corresponds to the 
a sub-division.

03354.00
720.00

1044.00

present budget, and is merely

I am not _uite sure, however, whether this takes into 
consideration the percentage of reduction

Faithfully yours,


